DIN GROUP

DTM/152/2024/jh
September 27, 2024

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building,

Stock Exchange Road,

Karachi.

Subject: Setup of Stitching Project
Dear Sir

Din Textile Mills Limited (“the Company”) is pleased to announce that the Board of
Directors has approved the establishment of a new bedsheet stitching unit as part of
its expansion strategy in the textile sector. This new unit will be located at our
existing production facility and is expected to be operational by November 2024
subject to the timely completion of construction and equipment installation.

Thanking you,

yours faithfully
For DIN TEXTILE MILLS LTD.

MUHAMMAD NAVEED YAR KHAN
Company Secretary
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